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I am asking for a vote no on House Bill 3824 which is scheduled for a work session 

May 20th. This bill appears to attempt to limit chiropractors from saying or marketing 

that we perform physiotherapy as well as restrict chiropractors from performing 

physiotherapy procedures. The practice of physiotherapy is in our scope, part of our 

practice act and in part defines chiropractic in Oregon at ORS 684.010. I also have 

concerns for public safety as this legislation appears to allow physical therapy 

assistants to perform spinal manipulation. As a consequence, I respectfully ask that 

the Senator not support this proposal and vote no on HB-3824 


